
Congratulatory Message from 

President Bundhit Eua-arporn, Chulalongkorn University

On behalf of Chulalongkorn University, I would like to 
extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on the 
celebration of the 70th Anniversary of Saitama 
University, Japan. 

Chulalongkorn University is honoured to be part of this 
significant occasion when you can look back with pride 
at your remarkable achievements and your continuing 
growth.

https://www.chula.ac.th/en/


